
 

 

To: Each School Steward 

 

 

Dear School Steward, 

 

At its December meeting, Standing Committee decided to issue advice relating to special needs 

provision in schools.  

 

I would be grateful if you would bring the attached advice to the attention of all members in your 

school.  

Yours sincerely,  

 

_____________________ 

Kieran Christie 

General Secretary 

 

January, 2019 

 

  


